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Operational Advice Notice 

Terminal 2 – Pollutant Waste Bin (POL 

Bin) Consolidation 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to 
the attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own 
actions and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is an updated version. Red bars have been added at the side of the document to 

draw the reader’s attention to where changes have been made. 

 

1. Introduction 

 

Airside Operations are looking to consolidate the amount of equipment placed in the head of 

stand areas across the airport to improve safety, efficiency, and housekeeping. As part of this 

process, it has also been identified that waste management on stands has the potential to be 

improved in order to ensure the segregation of waste streams.  

 

Following on from a recent trial in Terminal 2 whereby Pollutant Waste Bins (POL Bins) were 

placed in three locations for consolidation, Heathrow will now continue to use these new locations 

and the bins will not return to the Head of Stand equipment areas. 

 

On the following two pages, Drawing A, Drawing B and Drawing C illustrate three new 

centralised disposal locations (highlighted RED) in place in Terminal 2. 

 

Heathrow will be looking to further develop this consolidation throughout 2024 with new locations 

being set up in other Terminal areas. Any further change and new locations will be communicated 

via an update to this Operational Advice Notice. 
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Drawing A 

Terminal 2A – Adjacent to Compactor 8  

 

 

Drawing B 

Terminal 2B – Northern End of terminal building 
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Drawing C 

Terminal 2C (Remote parking stands) – Area South of Stand 251 

 

 

 

 

2. Escalation 

In the event of an emergency please call 222 (internal) or 0208 759 1212 (external). 

 

3. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to airsideoperations.support@heathrow.com.   
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